

4	Race Fees	
	Agreed to be £10 for summer league outdoor. Indoor at Hemel charge £23. Champs £10.	
5	Training / Coaching / Officials	
	<p>Officials – NO provided overview of his thoughts about how to reward parents for helping the racers.</p> <p>Level 1 – online hopefully in the new year. Level 2 – RG struggling to get finalisation of how to be confirmed a level 2.</p> <p>Run two one day courses one at VIK/NOR and another at SMK. BW happy to run them. RG</p> <p>Also look to breaking down to two courses. E.g. two * two hour courses. BW happy to run another course. GC see if can get the room at Ipswich on the 22/04 or 23/04.</p> <p>Need to do another CWO / SGO course for the region. Online refresh for child protection, RG send details out. Sports UK. TTL arrange in the region and RG confirm when we can do it.</p> <p>Coaches – RG can arrange a course but will require the region to underwrite the course, but need to understand the structure of the course. RG working on a calendar and will issue. VIK running a course soon.</p>	<p>RG</p> <p>BW</p> <p>GC</p> <p>RG</p> <p>SM</p> <p>RG</p>
6	Club Updates	
	<p>VIK – looking to run a Suffolk Schools race. RG can assist GC. Currently working on the format and date. Trying to encourage more 10-14 ages.</p> <p>HEM – no updates.</p> <p>WGC – MD also looking to organise more of a schools league.</p> <p>ESX – changed structure of training sessions.</p> <p>NOR – responsibility of race organisation. BW has sent a copy of the organisation of a race to RO.</p> <p>SMK – still working on getting a race.</p>	GC
7	Objectives for ERSA Year – Review of Development Plan	
	<p>Development plan needs updating. SM will look through and make some suggestions. JL and Martin Dade pushing the GBX and need more input from there. Challenge to get more from other disciplines involved. Large discussion about disability involvement.</p>	SM
8	Snowsport England Update	
	<p>SM went to the Regional Chair meeting last week. Notes have already been circulated. Next round of funding is focused on existing members / clubs / regions, improve the core. The submission is 19/12 and there are 7 pots of money to apply for. Core funding is down but the other areas has been increased, ie disability,</p> <p>AGM postponement – SSE looking at revising the articles. There is nothing wrong with articles it is the way they have been implemented. NO provided background as to what has happened over the past 18 months. Geoff Parsons did the original review and happy to be involved again for clarification if needed.</p>	<p>SM</p> <p>NO</p>

	<p>The key issue is the articles are right, one member one vote. If SSE change anything they need members to vote, but do not have any members.</p> <p>SSE have updated the insurance policy online but not informed anyone and the change is to put more emphasis on the clubs.</p> <p>SM requested SSE to ensure they date everything on the website so people have a clear view of when documents are published.</p> <p>SM was the only region chair raising any questions. Temporary Chair, Jamie Horner, expressed concerns about the numbers of members.</p> <p>Recommendation – a regional rep on the re-org committee, it is transparent, members from other regions. Look at SL possibly to help. SM follow up with Jamie.</p> <p>As a region we should look at what we send out to clubs and new members. SM follow up with suggestions.</p> <p>RG has been working on the committee terms of references and looking at the coaching side. Workforce plan working copy and RG happy to share and receive feedback.</p>	<p>SM</p> <p>RG</p>
9	AOB – ERSA Website	
	BW is currently updating the website and aiming to have in place by mid March.	BW
10	Treasurer Report	
	<p>£17k in bank. To pay Tri Regions t-shirts, Tallington race (we keep chasing).</p> <p>SL suggestion to get a container put in at Welwyn as a base for the region. MD has been looking into them. MD and SL look at costs etc.</p>	<p>MD</p> <p>SL</p> <p>MD</p>

Meeting finished at 12.40. Thank you to everyone for attending the meeting.